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Corporate Services, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24
Telephone: 01 4149083
Email: csmeetings@sdublincoco.ie

Mr. Fred Barry,

CEO,

The National Roads Authority,
St. Martin's House,

Waterloo Road,

Dublin 4.

9" February, 2010
Our Ref: M7/0210

Re: Motion Passed at Meeting of South Dublin County Council

Dear Mr. Barry,

The following Motion was passed at the County Council meeting held on 8" February
2010:

“That this Council calls on the NRA and M50 Concessions to rationalise, clarify and
explain apparent material changes to landscaping, boundary and roadlines, among
other matters,on the M50 as it relates to Orlagh Grove Estate, Beverly Court and
Orlagh Park and the Scholarstown Interchange.”

1 should be grateful for your comments at your earliest convenience.

Yours sincerely,

/
A Mary Maguire,
JJ}/Q Meetings Administrator,
Corporate Services Department.
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